

Beeliar Buzz

#1

26 March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome to our first edition of the Beeliar Buzz. The Beeliar Buzz will be a mini news letter which will have all the important school messages in one document and will be saved to the website for your future reference. The Beeliar Buzz will come out fortnightly on a Monday. We hope that this will help you retrieve the information you need easily and not have to scroll through the Flexi Buzz messages. If you have any feedback about the way we communicate to parents please do not hesitate to let us know so we can make our communication effective and user friendly.

Mrs O'Donovan

Parent Teacher Interviews

Beeliar Primary School will close at 12:00pm on Wednesday the 28 March so that teachers and parents can meet to discuss their child's progress this term. There will be supervision for children who are not able to be collected.

Please note: There will be no interviews on this day for Kindergarten and FLDC parents. Their classes will run as normal.

Easter Celebrations

Our Easter Bonnet parade will be on Thursday the 29 March at 2:00pm in the under covered area. Children are allowed to come in free dress on this day. The P&C will announce the winners of the Easter Colouring Competition at the parade.

Easter Dates:

The school will be **closed** on these dates: Good Friday 30 March 2018 Easter Monday 2 April 2018 Tuesday 3 April 2018

P&C Disco

The P&C Hero's and Tiaras Disco is on Friday 6 April! You can purchase your tickets online via FlexiSchools however don't forget to send the permission slip back to the front office, cash in a envelope is also fine. We will need lots of help on the night, if you would like to volunteer at either the junior or senior disco please contact the P&C via their Facebook page.

Mothers Day

The P&C are looking for helpers to wrap our lovely Mother's Day gifts over the school holidays. If you are free to help please contact the P&C via their Facebook page or speak to Nancy in the Uniform Shop.

Colour Explosion

Early next term on Friday 4 May we will be having a Colour Explosion fun run. Please look out for the sponsor forms coming out this week. This will be a fun fundraiser for the P&C. We look forward to your support.